
    
DAILY BUCKEYE BULLETIN 

                 Friday, September 12th                  
                                 Day 1 
 
 
1. Student Parking Passes - Parking passes are available for purchase in the office.  The cost is 

$230 for the full year or $115 per semester.  We accept cash or cheque only.  Please have 
exact change if you are using cash. 
 

2. Youth Nuclear Peace Club - Are you passionate about global peace, reducing the threat of 
nuclear weapons, and making a real difference in the world? Join the Youth Nuclear Peace 
Club at Miles Mac! This is your chance to connect with like-minded students, take real action, 
and be part of a movement that started right here in Winnipeg at the Youth Nuclear Peace 
Summit. We’re looking for curious, committed, and creative students who want to help build 
a safer future. No experience needed—just your voice and your vision. Message Mr. Kennedy 
or see him in room 47 today if you’re interested or want to learn more. Let’s take action 
together. Peace isn’t passive—it’s powerful. 

 
3. Ace Dance Crew - Are you an experienced dancer who loves hip-hop and performing? Ace is 

Miles Mac’s elite hip-hop dance crew. They represent the school at local dance performances 
and showcases. Auditions for this year’s crew are on Thursday, September 18th from 3:30 – 
5:00 pm in the dance studio. To try out, sign up now outside the dance studio and let Ms. 
Desbois know if you have any questions! 

 
4. School Trip - Attention Students! Are you ready for an unforgettable adventure? Join us for 

an exciting trip to Spain and France in Spring 2027! This is your chance to explore amazing 
cultures, practice your language skills, and experience the food, architecture, and history up 
close. Come to the information session on Wednesday, September 17th in room 42 at lunch 
to learn all the details about this incredible opportunity. Please contact Señora Cardenas with 
any questions. Don’t miss out—your adventure awaits! 

 
5. GLOW Club - GLOW Club (Gay, Lesbian, or Whomever) is a safe, inclusive, student-run space 

to learn and grow. We will be meeting on Tuesdays at lunch starting on September 16th. For 
more information or if you'd like to be part of GLOW, please contact Ms. Appell on Teams or 
at lappell@retsd.mb.ca.  

 
6. Future Medics Club - Are you interested in healthcare or medicine? If so, join the Future 

Medics Club today in room 36 at lunch for our first meeting! This club is a great opportunity 
to explore different medical fields, build volunteer and leadership experience, and connect 
with like-minded students. New and returning members are welcome —see you there! 

 
7. Special Language Credit Exam - Are you fluent in a language other than English or French? 

This is your chance to earn a maximum of four high school credits, by writing the Special 
Language Credit Option Examinations.  Fall session application is now open until September 
30th. Please see Mr. Fernando in Library Classroom 1 to register.   



 
8. Drama Plays - From December 3rd to 5th, CMMC will be presenting two short “Marvel 

Spotlight” plays… Hammered: A Thor and Loki Play, and Squirrel Girl Goes to College! 
Auditions for acting roles will take place on Monday, September 15th and Wednesday, 
September 17th after school. Students who want to audition for the play MUST attend BOTH 
auditions and can expect to be there until 6:00pm both evenings. Another way to get involved 
is with a backstage crew, like stage management, sound and lighting effects, sets, props, 
costumes, marketing and front of house. Use the QR codes below to apply for an audition 
and to work backstage. Students are welcome to apply for both! 

  

           
 

 
 
 

SPORTS NEWS: 
 
 
1. Ultimate - Hey Buckeyes! Are you interested in playing ultimate this fall at Miles Mac? If so, 

there will be a short meeting today in room 26 at noon to share information about the 
season. All students in all grades are welcome to attend and participate. Please see Mr. 
Novak, Mr. Kennedy or Ms. Madsen if you have any questions.  
 

2. The Girls’ Hockey Team is looking for a timekeeper! If you are interested, please see Mme 
Yarjau in room 24 at lunch for more info. 
 

 
 


